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CLARK HOLDS CONSULTATIONS WITH
NEW BRITISH COUNTERPART IN LONDON

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the Right
Honourable Joe Clark, will meet with Mr. John Major, the recently
appointed British Secretary of State for Foreign and Commonwealth
Affairs, in London on September 6, 1989.

This will be the first time the Canadian and British
Foreign Ministers have held bilateral consultations since
Mr. Major's appointment last July.

The meeting forms part of a well-established tradition
of annual consultations between the Secretary of State for
External Affairs and his U. K. counterpart.

The discussions are expected to cover a wide range of
subjects, including Canada-UK relations, Commonwealth matters,
East-West relations, developments in the European Community and
regional conflict issues.

The Canada-UK consultations will wind up a ten-day visit
to Europe by Mr. Clark who also led the Canadian delegation to the
Paris Conference on Cambodia and accepted Canada's first
invitation to attend, as a guest, the Non-Aligned Movement Summit
in Belgrade, Yugoslavia.
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